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Tasneema Afrin
Associate Professor
Institute of Business Administration
University of Dhaka

Dear Madatn,

With reference to your application dated 11.5.2024,I arn directed to inform you that as

authorized under Prime Ministers Secretariat's Office letter No. 03.069.025.06. 00.003.2011'

144(500) dated lg.06.20li, the Vice-Chancellor has permitted you to leave the station and go

to India during the period of summer vacation and Eid-ul Azha holidays of the University from

18.06.2024 ta 24.A6.2024 for personal reasons.

It rna.v be mentioned that the University of Dhaka or the Government of the People's

Republic of Bangladesh will not bear any expense in local or foreign currency for this purpose.

Yours faithfully,

Office of the Registrar
University of Dhaka
Dhaka- 1 000, B angladesh
Phone : 9 61 0 53 1,9 661920- 5 9/4020(Off.)
Fax B80-2-55 1 678 1 0, E-mail: registrar@du.ac.bd
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DeputyRegistrar (Admin- 1)

University of Dhaka

Dated 2V.CI5"2024

Deputy Registrar (Admn.- 1 )
University of Dhaka
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Copy fonvarded for information & necessary action to:-

The Secretary, Ministry of Public Administration, Govt. of the

People's Republic of Bangladesh, Dhaka.

The Secretary, Ministry of Education, Gort. of the

People's Republic of Bangladesh, Dhaka.
The Director General, Immigration & Passpott, Govt. of the

People's Republic of Bangladesh, Dhaka.
The Director. Institute of Business Administration, D. U.

The Director of Accounts, D. U.
The Director of ICT cell, D.U.
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